
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to week 8, this week students will 
be presenting their public speaking topics to 
their peers. Practising these at home will 
assist them in remembering their lines.  

We are working with students for our annual 
performance, students are working on a 
‘Rappville’s Got Talent’ show, each student 
can create their own performance as an 
individual or in a group. We will be filming 
these with special effects of a green screen 
and sharing with our community. Students 
will also collaborate a dance together, for 
this dance staff have purchased shirts, 
students will be asked to bring a pair of 
jeans or denim shorts in later for this.  

DOJO & PBL Reward Day: At present we 
are making two sets of plans for this day 
and for those students who achieve the 
target in DOJO points along with 
consistently displaying of School 
Expectations. Once we can confirm our plans 
we will communicate through the 
newsletter. 

Homework Club: Will start this week on 
Monday and Wednesday. Thursdays will be 
LEGO and Game afternoon. All afternoons 
will start at 3pm and finish at 4pm, please 
let staff know if your child/ren are 
attending. Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Survey: Enclosed in the 
attached envelop is a survey about your 
experiences with Rappville Public School. 
The survey is voluntary, confidential (no 
name needs to be placed on the survey), 
there are no right or wrong answers, and will 
support the decisions of how our school 
engages and communicates with our parent 
and carer community. 

We are seeking your assistance in this as we 
know that everyone has a different 
preference of how to gain information and 
communicate with staff. This will let us 
know where we can adjust, improve, and 
communicate more effectively. Please 
return to Mrs Collis in the sealed envelop 
by Monday 29th of November. 

P&C: The P&C will be holding their annual 
Christmas Hamper Raffle, we are asking for 
donations of non-perishable items that can 
be included in the hampers.  

The next P&C Meeting will be held in the 
outside COLA area on Monday 29th of 
November 2021 at 4.30pm. COVID 
guidelines will be followed.  

Student Raffle: We are holding our 
student raffle again this year. Students will 
be able to purchase tickets for 20c each. 
Students can choose which item they put 
their tickets into on the day. We are 
seeking donations of items that would be of 
interest for students. The more prizes we 
have the higher chance all students will be 
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able to receive something. Thank you for 
your support. 

Be Safe Be Respectful Be 
Responsible Be a Role Model  

Our Value for November is Integrity-Being 
consistently honest and trustworthy. 
Focussing on how we can show Respect 
across the school and towards each other.  

The Week Ahead: 

Wk 
8 

Monday 22/11/21 Library 
Tennis Postponed 
Homework Club 3-
4pm 

 Tuesday 23/11/21  

 Wednesday 24/11/21 Homework Club 3-
4pm 

 Thursday 25/11/21 Remembrance Day 
Interest Groups 

LEGO and GAMES 
3-4pm 

 Friday 26/11/21  

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Reports for Semester 2: In line with the 
guidelines for Reporting for Semester 2, 
schools will be modifying their reports to 
reflect the remote learning phase in Term 
3. Attached to the newsletter is a survey 
about this period of time. Please complete 
and return to school, these will be included 
in your child/ren‛s reports card this 
semester.  
 
Jobs for local electricians are available 
at our school now! 
  
The LED Lighting Upgrade Program needs 
local electricians to install upgraded 
lighting at our school and potentially others 
in our local area. The Department is hiring 
electricians to do this work right now. 
  
If we have electricians in our school 
community, register for the Local Trades 
Scheme, which is where jobs are posted. 
Registration is free. 
  
To find out more visit Local Trades 
Scheme. 
https://hipages.com.au/tradie/about-
nsw-department-of-education-
maintenance-scheme/  
 
Any questions can be directed to the LED LUP team 
at LEDUpgrade@det.nsw.edu.au. 
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Whiteboard: The Department of Education 
is currently completing an initiative to close 
the gap on technology in regional and rural 
schools. Our school has been given an 
allocation of new interactive, mobile boards. 
We have one whiteboard that has been 
removed and is available for the first 
person who wishes to collect, it can be used 
as a screen or a whiteboard for writing on. 
Please contact the school office if you are 
interested. Board only. 
 

 


